Notes from Karla
We have been open for one month and what a month it has been! Over 600 people attended the Gala on May 2nd. Our guests enjoyed a sumptuous meal prepared by our caterers, danced under the stars to the sounds of the Swing Reunion Orchestra, and experienced incredible art in our new and wonderful galleries. All the TAM staff and about 35 volunteers made the Gala a magical night to remember. 

A brief ceremony marked the end of an era when we officially closed the building at 1123 Pacific Avenue on May 3rd. A parade from our old building to our new home kicked off the start of our 24 Hour Grand Opening party. There were speeches, performance art and the official ribbon cutting. From 5pm on Saturday to 5pm on Sunday, over 7000 visitors toured the building, were dazzled by the art and galleries, learned something new in the Art Resource Center, made art in the Open Art Studio, and were entertained by creative performance artists. There were over 30 staff members and almost 200 volunteers who kept the party moving smoothly to ensure an unsurpassed visitor experience. 

The success of these events is due, in large part, to the dedicated community members who worked on the Opening events committees.

And we haven’t stopped running yet! We had 17,683 visitors between May 5 and May 31 and the store took in $92, 000 during the month of May. Our total for the entire year of 2002 was $84,000! And it isn’t even the “official” tourist season yet! I know I’ve said this before, but we truly couldn’t do it without the help and support of you! Thank you. 

Please Note!


I would like to clarify our current parking and signing-in/out policies for volunteers. All volunteers must pay for parking when they park at the TAM parking lot. The cost of parking in tandem spaces #152 – 155, 162, 163, 227 – 239 is 75 cents an hour. You must pay the full fee if you park in any other stall. The pay-box is near the lobby elevator in the garage. The parking lot is managed by Republic Parking. If you have any questions about parking, please contact me or Rod Bigelow. Please do not complain to the Tacoma Art Museum Security department as it has no authority or control of the parking lot.


When signing in, please complete all information on sign in sheet (sheets go to Karla on a daily basis).

Date – please print the date 

Last name, First name – please PRINT your name (It must be legible.)

Key card # -- please print the number of the loaner key card 

Time in – when you arrive

Time out – when you leave

Work area – where you are working for the day

Car make and model – car manufacturer and type, e.g. Honda Accord

License # -- your car’s license plate number

Keys with Security – the number on the chit Security gives you for your keys

Check the weekly schedule.

Review the monthly schedule, special event volunteer needs and help wanted sections. 
Security is responsible for monitoring the occupancy of the museum at all times. Therefore, you must sign out and return your ID badge, key card and lanyard to Security before leaving the museum so Security knows who is still in the building.  
Calendar

June 5, 12, 19, 26 – Young at Art 10-11:30 and 2:30-4pm
June 7 – Art Stories 1 – 2:30pm

June 7, 14, 21, 28 – Northwest Abstract art classes for children 8 – 14 years old, 10am – 12pm

June 10 – Tuesday Talks: New Building Tour: Architecture of our New Home with Janeanne Upp
June 15 – The Musical Works of Mark Tobey, and other Northwest Composers: Performance by Jeffery Cohan, Flute and George Shangrow, Piano

June 5, 12, 19, 26 – Responding to Chihuly: An Introduction to the Glass Medium  A glass blowing class. Pre-registration required.

June 28 – Family Art Affair 1-2:30pm

* If you’d like more information on the activities offered by the Education Department, please contact Sarah Dillon at 253.272.4258 ext. 3018 or sdillon@TacomaArtMuseum.org
Thank You

Thank you to all the volunteers who helped out last month! I would especially like to thank the following volunteers:

Administration –
Art After School – Lark Rambo

Art Stories – Kris O’Leary

Art Resource Center – Kristin Arnett, Jane Gibson, Bill Hallett, Jamie Koon, Laura McElroy, Lori McKinstry, Rich Miller, Kendall Reid, Ellen Shigeno, Helen Sohlberg, Bruce Stephen-Jordan, Elodie Vandevert, Nancy Waltman
Docents – Martie Barry, Marisa Boyd, Bev Bright, Cass Brotherton, Darlene & Sidney Cloud, Katrina Frank, Ruth Keuhler, Biz Lund, Larry McDonald, Karin Morris, Patty Morton, Sanjeev Narang, Kris O’Leary, Florence & Jim Reardon, Ellen Shigeno, Malcolm Smith, Nancy Smith, Sue Stibbe, Ginny Streetman, Serenity Wise, Addy Woodke
Open Art Studio – Rosemary Dye, Carolyn Price-Dyer, Lindy Gibbs, Carol Goforth, Holly Graven, Nissana Nov, Julie Tauscher, Judi Tockston, 
Special events – Jean Bradbrooke, Sherri Castle, Helene Den Boer, Rosemary Dye, Holly Graven, Ann Johnson, Jen Knox, Rich Miller, Angela Morrison, Chris Parent, Ellen Shigeno, Nancy Stark
Store – Jean Bradbrooke, Angie Picchi, Helen Pilkey, Ellen Shigeno, Nancy Waltman
Visitor greeters – Kristin Arnett, Allison Bondy, Sherri Castle, Dianna Chapman, Elsie Claypool, Joyce Demarest, Rosemary Dye, Katrina Frank, John Koehler, Alexis Macdonald, Larry McDonald, Merri-Ellen McGranahan, Angie Picchi, John Pollard, Doris Souchek, Janet Stanley, Nancy Stark, Sue Stibbe, Anne Stout, Nancy Waltman, Barb White 

Young at Art – Kris O’Leary, Barb White

Volunteer Opportunities


Volunteers are needed for:

· June 12 & 13 – Glass Art Society conference

· June 15 – Performance by Jeffrey Cohan and George Shangrow

· June 28 – Family Art Affair

· June 21 – Upper Tacoma Music & Murals Festival

· June 28 – Lecture by Thomas Hoving 

Please contact me for more information -   
Karla Winship (253) 272-4258 ext. 3016 

kwinship@TacomaArtMuseum.org
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Happy June Birthday 


Mary Holste, Elise Kruidenier, June Lane, Walt McNeil, Sanjeev Narang, Nissana Nov, Lark Rambo, Brooke Shelman, Sharon Walker 


*Please let me know if your name was omitted.








Welcome New Volunteers 


Christina Cook, Johanna Dwyer, Lori McKinstry, Deena Rashedi, Nancy Winberg 








